
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PARENT NEWSLETTER 
CERES CHRISTIAN PRESCHOOL 

December 2020 

A Savior has been 
born to you. 

                     Luke 2:11 

           

                  

Reminders: 
December 23rd will be 

a school-wide Pajama 

Day! 

 

We will be closed 

starting December 

24th  and returning on 

January 4th.  For more 

information visit our 

web-site and click on 

the COVID 12/7 

update. 

 

Please label all 

jackets and lunch 

containers. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

December 23rd –School-

wide Pajama Day 

 

December 24th- January 

3rd- CLOSED FOR 

HOLIDAYS and mini-

quarantine 

January 18th – Closed for 

Martin Luther King Day 

February 15th – Closed for 

President’s Day 

March 8-19th – See’s Easter 

Candy Fundraiser 

April 2nd – CLOSED FOR 

Good Friday 

April 28th and 29th – 

Graduation/Spring 

pictures 

 

 

 

 

GOODBYE 2020 
As we wrap up this 

(insert you word of 

choice here) year, 

consider pausing to 

reflect on all the 

blessings you and 

your family received 

this year.   Are you 

thankful for a break 

from the rat race that 

was your pre-

pandemic life?  

Thankful for the extra 

time you were able to 

spend with your 

children?  Grateful you 

remained employed?  

Thankful for new or 

adapted family 

traditions?  Grateful 

for God’s never ending 

presence in time of 

need?  Let gratitude 

be your focus. 

Concerns/ 
Questions? 

Please contact T.J.  
209-380-9319 or  
209-541-8018 or 

email: 
preschool@cereschristian

church.org 

A BIG THANK YOU! 
2 overflowing 
Barrels of Cans 
were donated!!! 

The Pups class won 

the pizza party for 

donating the most 

cans and the Fox 

class won the Ice 

Cream party for 

donating the most 

jackets. 


